- MacDonell, Rod. "Terrorism patrols drain squad: Mounties." <u>The Gazette</u>, 14 May 1986.
- MacKenzie, Robert. "Terror teams said poised to hit Canada." <u>The Toronto</u> <u>Star</u>, 26 April 1986.

"Terrorism's weird by-product -- the so-called 'experts'." The Toronto Star, 1 May 1986.

- MacLeod, Ian. "Terrorism panelists agree Expo 86 tempting target." <u>The</u> <u>Ottawa Citizen</u>, 28 April 1986.
- Malarek, Victor. "Report bares feud between Immigration, External Affairs." <u>The Globe and Mail</u>, 9 April 1987.

\_\_\_\_\_. "Report says CSIS still facing tension over RCMP's role." <u>The Globe and Mail</u>, 26 June 1986.

\_\_\_\_\_. "Special RCMP unit to fight terrorists." <u>The Globe and Mail</u>, 11 March 1986.

- Mandryk, Murray. "Changes needed to ward off attack at Canadian airport." <u>Regina Leader - Post</u>, 18 February 1986.
- Mark, Sir Robert. In the Office of Constable, London: Collins, 1978.
- Martin, Robert. "Press councils: Watchdogs with no bite." <u>Bulletin</u>, No. 29 (March 1986), 30.
- Mazankowski, Hon. Don. Vancouver, October 28, 1985. Address to the Air Transportation Association of Canada.

\_\_\_\_\_. Montreal, June 27, 1985. Address to the International Civil Aviation Organization.

- McAndrew, Brian. "Air-India crash, October Crisis head terrorism list." <u>The</u> <u>Toronto Star</u>, 4 May 1986.
- McGeorge II, Harvey. "The Deadly Mixture: Bugs, Gas and Terrorists." NBC Defence & Technology International, 1, No. 2, (May 1986), 56-61.
- McNewly, Pat. "No proof terrorists are aided by news reports, publisher says." <u>The Toronto Star</u>, 17 April 1986.
- Melman, Yossi. "Making Air Travel Safer." <u>Newsweek</u>, 10 November 1986, p. 12.
- Melman, Y., and Daniel Raviv. "Terrorists plan bloody 1986." Jane's Defence Weekly, 22 February 1986, pp. 321-322.

142 Terrorism